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Information about certificate for preferential travelling
  
 

 

Dear Student,

 

I would like to inform you that from 12 november 2017 the transport companies accept only those
Temporary Student Cards which have a two-dimensional code on it, even if the previously given
certification is still valid.

 

If you have a Student Card application in this 2017/18 academic year and your Student Card is not ready
yet or you have a Temporary Student Card, please, check your certificate for preferential travelling if it
has a two-dimensional code at the top left-hand corner. If your certification does not have this code,
please, come to our Office or your Faculty’s administrator who arranges the Student Cards and ask a new
one because  the previously given certification is acceptable until 12 november 2017.

 

You can check here [1] the sample of the Temporary Student Card, which is valid from 12 november
2017. 

 

Kind regards,

 

 

Central Registrar’s Office 

rovat: Egyéb [2]
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